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From the Coordinator!

Dear Brother and Sisters in Christ:

The past two team meetings have passed quickly and it has been a joy and privilege for me to watch our precious Lord form
His team of committed servants into a loving Christian community. I praise God for all the different gifts my Christian
brothers and sisters have brought to the team meetings. Please pray that God will continue to mold and shape us into

one team, united in Christ, prepared to serve the guests of Aventura #35.

AVENTURA TEAM

Coordinator Merv LeMasurier Rollista Nico Aiudi
Chief Auxilary Emily Lamy Rolista Jillian Wexler
Spiritual Director Jonathan Gouthier Rollista Siri Rivera
Spiritual Director Joe Balducci Rollista Andrew Bodnar
Music Director ~ Glenn Hafele Rollista Barb Clavette
Table Leader Sandy Miller Aux/Asst Music Larry Hilt
Table Leader Frank Aiudi Auxilliary  Neil Johnson
Table Leader Judi LeMasurier Auxilliary  Elizabeth Wexler
Table Leader Barbara Clavette Auxillary  Sam Olivieri

Auxilliary  Bryn Olivieri

I thank God for your prayers and the various ways you have volunteered to serve His weekend. There are still needs and
opportunities to serve such as: break food, potluck food, meal servers, sponsors chapel leader, 4" day packet coordinator and
clean up coordinator). Written palanca and general rollo room palanca are also very special ways you can serve. If you can
help, please call me at 203-841-7581. May God bless your servant hearts.

Please continue to be in prayer that the guests God wants on the weekend will be provided with that opportunity through
sponsorship. With the weekend rapidly approaching it is very important to remember that applications are not counted until
they are received and recorded by the Information Registration Committee. If you have any completed applications in hand
or know of any near completion please call Art Richards Jr at (860) 307-4806. Applications can be downloaded
Registration@AventuraCT.com.

Our weekend scripture from Mathew 5:6 tells us that we should let our lights shine so that others may see our good works
and glorify our Father in heaven. That is actually the formula for a successful weekend; the team and community unite to
let the light of Christ’s love shine through us, but not for others to glorify us. The object of the glory must be to our Father.

To God by The Glory, Merv LeMasurier



September and “October” Reunions

September2 7 -9pm September 30 3-9pm
1% Congregational Church of Torrington Matt & Amanda's House ??
835 Riverside Ave, Torrington 415 Litchfield Stre@brrington

This will be a Palanca Party turning into a reunion

If Anyone wants to host a reunion at their church, or if you would be interested in giving a
talk at an upcoming reunion, please contact Amanda Johnson. Thanks!!!

Please feel free to send prayer requests toppayistas':

Barb Clavette JEClavette@snet.net 482-0172)
Sandy Miller (SanJeanM@AOL.corar 482-5601)

They will pass the appropriate ones along to tt@aker to be listed here and send out emails to the
prayer chain. Be sure to let them know if you wisihemain anonymous or if you don’t want the
prayer published at all.

Servants of Aventura:
President Art Richards............ccccoviveeee e (860) 307-4806
Vice Presdent None at Present
Treasurer Amanda Johnson...........ccccccvveeveeennnn, (860) 489-9606
Corresponding Secretary ~ None at Present
Recording Secretary Siri Rivera............ccveeeevnnee. (860) 99881
Publications Amanda Johnson ............ccccecuveenn. (869)8806
Information & Registration Art Richards Jr.....(860) 307-4806
Reunions Amanda Johnson .........cccccceveeeeeennnnd 60(8489-9606
Prayista Barb Clavette ...........cccocvvvieereee e (860) 482-0172
Sandy Miller ..........cooeiiiiiiire e, (860) 482-5601

Miscellany:
For information on Aventura, contact Art Richards a
Registration@AventuraCT.com or call (860)-307-4806.
To put something into the Croaker, email Amandandoh at groveramanda@hotmail.com.
Follow us on Twitter @AventuraCT

For people who have been on an Aventura weekemdAy@nturaCT on Facebook!



